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28-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns and providing your opinion.  

28-2 While the MND/IS does not include visual simulations from every individual neighborhood, the 
analysis was representative of all areas affected by the proposed project but does not assess the 
specific effects on individual properties and homeowners. 

Please see General response GR-1 for information regarding EMF and General Response GR-3 
on undergrounding existing and proposed electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, 
which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC. 

28-3 Thank you for providing the photographs. Concerns noted. 

Various members of the consultant team hired by the CPUC for conducting environmental 
analysis for the proposed project visited the project area and took photographs as part of their 
reconnaissance of the area. Some of these photographs were taken to identify candidate locations 
for key viewpoint analysis, which included preparation of computer simulations showing what the 
views from these locations would be if the project is constructed as proposed. 

Not all candidate locations were chosen for key viewpoint analysis because there were such a 
large number of potential vantage points that could be analyzed. Instead, a more limited number 
of views were selected that were considered representative of the types of changes in visual 
conditions that would exist along the transmission corridor as a result of the proposed project. It 
was not the intent to simulate views from each residential property along the transmission 
corridor. The MND/IS contains visual simulations from ten different viewpoints in the project 
area, and Appendix 8 includes an additional two simulations representing an alternative route 
option considered by the CPUC. 

Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF. For additional information on potential 
aesthetic impacts of the proposed project please refer to the aesthetics section of the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration and General response GR-4. 

28-4 Thank you for sharing your concerns and providing your opinion. 
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